
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on place value. We have been 

practicing our counting skills and 
ordering numbers. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Farley – for amazing listening to adults 

Andes – for a brilliant week 

School Rules Award:

Maddison – for fantastic sharing

Literacy

This week we have all been reading 
the story ‘Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears’. We have enjoyed acting out 

the story. 

PSD

This week we have learnt about 
doing turtle. We have practiced 
stopping, taking a breath, and 

telling someone the problem. We 
have also decorated our own 

turtles. 

Topic

This week we have been playing 
Boomwhackers in music. We have 

also been thinking about the 
concept of belonging in RE. We 
have talked about the different 

groups that we belong to, and have 
thought about who does and 
doesn’t belong in Ash class. 

Other News

The weather is very unpredictable at the moment – please make sure that 
your child brings a waterproof coat to school each day so that they can 

enjoy all of our learning outside. 


